
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Burton, Faith (SMO); Gaston, Molly (SMO) 
Sent: 	 3/30/2011 4:22:38 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Smith letter draft -- close hold 
Attachments: 	 smith gunrunner response 3-30-11 v2.docx 

Of course I spoke too soon. Please use this one as the template. Again, it's still not cleared, but we're getting closer. 
Also, please continue to keep close hold for now. Thanks. 

Matt 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 9:47 AM 
To: Burton, Faith (SMO); Gaston, Molly (SMO) 
Subject: Smith letter draft -- close hold 

Faith/Molly, 

I'm attaching the latest draft of our response to Congressman Smith. Please do not forward. It is still not cleared here, 
but I have a good degree of confidence that this (or something close to this) will serve as the template going forward. I 
will work to try to get it cleared today. In the meantime, I think it's safe for you to use this as a template to begin putting 
together other responses. Thanks. 

Matt 

<< File: smith gunrunner response 3-30-11.docx >> 
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